
Berkswell Society AGM 

30th May 2019 held in the Jordan Room, St John Baptist Church, Berkswell 

 

Apologies 

John Thomas, Jim Ellis, Dinah Edwards, Frances Wimpy, Mrs & Mrs Dymond, Mr & Mrs Rees, Mr 

Monkman, Mrs Noon. 

 

1. Overview of Society Activities 
In the absence of the chairman, Andrew Burrow (Secretary) gave an overview of the society’s 

activities in 2018 using pictures displayed on power point slides. 

 

2. Financial Report 

Ken Shaw (Treasurer) gave a presentation on the Society’s financial position in 2018 again using 

power point slides. See appendix one. The scrutineer’s report is shown in appendix two. The full 

accounts are posted on the Society’s web site under “Admin” and are available from the Treasurer.  

3. Reserves policy 

The AGM agreed without dissention to the policy for is Principal Reserve shown in appendix 3 

4. Election of the Committee 

The current committee was re-elected 

John Thomas (Chairman) 

Ken Shaw (Treasurer) 

Andrew Burrow (Secretary) 

Jim Ellis (Web site) 

Graham Lock (membership and communications) 

Kay Howles 

Wendy Gault 

Jane Edwards 

Bill Bailey 

Alan Hanbury 

5. Recognition of ex-Borough Councillor – David Bell 

The Committee and assembled residents thank David Bell for his 19 years representing Berkswell 

Parish as part of Meriden ward. The committee presented Mr Bell with two bottles of local 

(Cotswold) whisky. Mr Bell gave an amusing speech of acceptance. 



6. Discussion of issues within the parish 

Issues of general interest were discussed as part of the parish assembly. See minutes of that meeting 

on the parish council web site. 

 

 

 

Andrew Burrow 

31 May 2019 
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